
INFORMATIONAL BULLETIN #8 (December 3, 1999) 
 
 

WWW.MMMRP.ORG 
 
The Governing Committee of the MMMRP announces its new web site provided for the 
convenience of its members and the general public. 
 
The site provides access to meeting notices; agendas; minutes and directions to its 
offices.  The site also provides the Plan of Operations; Rules of Operation; Informational 
Bulletins; ceding and claims forms.  
 
The site has a link to the MMMRP’s e-mail (mmmrp1@aol.com) for inquiries to the 
MMMRP. 
 
Adobe acrobat reader is recommended for viewing and printing documents.  For 
information on how to download acrobat reader on your desktop, please to go acrobat’s 
web site at www.acrobat.com and click the icon, which says, “get acrobat reader” and 
then follow instructions.  Once acrobat reader is downloaded onto your desktop, then 
double click the icon that reads “ar40eng.exe” and follow instructions.  If you have 
further questions, please contact your IS department or call the MMMRP and ask for 
John Tympanick. 
 
Suggestions for improvements to the site are encouraged and welcomed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      


